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Subject: Condolences 
 

August 21, 2014 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Hungarian Ice Hockey Federation please accept our deepest sympathies at the 

passing of Mr. Florian Gheorghe. Though we were aware of the unfortunate health issues he had 

to face lately, still, we were shocked to hear the sad news of him passing. 

We have had many occasions to do business and have always appreciated Florian’s willingness 

to help whether it concerned international tournaments or championship related cooperation. 

We wish to let you know that the Hungarian Ice Hockey Federation and all the teams of the MOL 

Liga join the FRHG in honoring his memory. 

 
 
 

With sincere condolences, 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   
Miklós Németh 

President 
Hungarian Ice Hockey 

Federation 
 
 
 

Zoltán Kovács 

General Secretary 
Hungarian Ice Hockey 

Federation 
 
 
 

Péter Kerey 

President 
MOL Liga 


